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WEST SWANZEY
WATER COMPANY

Post Office Box 10
West Swanzey
New Hampshire
03469

603•352•0770

March 22, 2018

Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 0330 1-2429

Re : DW 1 7-1 03 West Swanzey Water Company
Petition for Change in Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with Public Utilities Commission Order No. 26,105 dated February 23,
2018 in DW 17-103 enclosed is the original and six copies ofthe Company’s compliance tariff.
If you, the Staff and/or the Commissioners have any questions or comments, please contact
Stephen P. St. Cyr at 207-423-0215.

Sincerely,
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Sarah Brown

Cc: Stephen P. St. Cyr


